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February 6, 2014

Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
Attn: Colleen Suyama, Senior Associate

305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, HI 96793
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Pu’unani Subdivision - EISPN

Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii
(2) 3-5-002: 002 & 003

Re:

Dear Colleen:
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this subject. At this time, our office provides the

following comments:
- Because this subdivision will be situated within an area of undeveloped land, the
applicant should create some defensible space along the borders of this subdivision to
reduce the threat and impact of possible wildland fires upon this subdivision.

- Our'office also reserves the right to comment on the proposed project during the building
permit review process when fire department access, water supply for fire protection, and

fire and life safety requirements will be addressed.

If there are any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at 244-9161 ext. 23.

Sincerely,

Paul Haake
Captain, Fire Prevention Bureau

cc: Dan Orendenker, Executive Director — Land Use Commission




